
 
September 28, 2020 
 
Dear Zach, 
 
We want to personally thank you and ProfVal for offering the matching donations campaign and 
gift to ArtsAction Group. These are trying times in so many ways. We truly believe that the vision 
and voices of children and youth globally are critical to creating positive social change in our 
world. Your donation enables us to bring the arts, education and healing to these children and 
youth. Stay tuned via our website, social media and the occasional newsletter to see how we 
move forward in transferring some of our work to online platforms.  
 
With deep gratitude and lots of love, 
The ArtsAction Group Team 
 
 

 
 
Devika Coles 
Sofia Fazal 
Ann Holt 
Cindy Maguire 
Rob McCallum 
Janine Simpson 
Brian Testa 
And a long list of teaching artist and art therapist alumni. 
 
 
ArtsAction Group is a registered 501(c)(3) corporation, and all donations are tax deductible to 
the extent permitted by law. In compliance with section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code, 
ArtsAction Group hereby confirms that, to the best of our knowledge, you received no goods or 
services in exchange for your contribution.  
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